
 

LLANTRISANT PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Llantrisant Primary School, Coed Yr Esgob, Llantrisant, CF72 8EL 

Tel: 01443 237829     E-mail: admin@llantrisantprimaryschool.rctcbc.cymru    Web: llantrisantprimary.co.uk 

   Head Teacher: Mrs Lisa Davies                                                                                 Twitter: @llantrisantpri 

Diary of Events 

Wed 1st May Estyn Inspection Report Published 

Mon 6th May May Day Bank Holiday – NO School 

Fri 10th May Y6 Llangrannog weekend 

Mon 13th May  
Criw Cymraeg– Siarter Iaith Silver award 
Verification 

Tues 21st May 
Y6 Cycling Proficiency ( further details 
to follow) 

Fri 24th MAY  INSET—School closed to all pupils 

Mon 27th– Fri 
31st May  

Whitsun Half Term 

Mon 3rd June 
All pupils return to school 
I will be out for the week inspecting for 
Estyn  

Sat 8th June  
Beating of the Bounds in Llantrisant 
(further details to follow) 

Wed 12th June 
9.30a.m FP Sports day 
1.30 pm KS2 Sports day 
4.30pm Full Governing Body meeting 

Wed 19th June  Reserve Sports day 

Fri 19th July Last Day of term  

Estyn Report Published 
 

Dear Parents, 

As you will be aware, Llantrisant Primary School was inspected 
during the week beginning the 26 February 2024.  A team of a total 
of 5 inspectors carried out a range of activities over 4 days,  includ-
ing lesson observations, book reviews, scrutiny of documents and 
meetings with pupils, parents, governors, senior and middle lead-
ers, teachers and support staff.  The full inspection report along 
with the parents and carers report  is available on our school   
website and on Class dojo. 

I am pleased to inform you that the inspection team was incredibly 
impressed by what they saw and the report highlights many 
strengths across all areas of school life focusing on the high priority 
placed on pupil well-being and developing a sense of belonging, 
commenting that our school ‘develops highly nurturing and      
positive working relationships with pupils which supports pupils’ 
progress effectively.’   

The report mentions that we are a reflective school that has ‘high 
expectations’ and ‘strives for success’. Estyn recognised that we 
provide ‘a safe and stimulating environment for pupils’ where ‘ 
pupils behaviour is exemplary’, and ‘leaders place happiness and 
learning at the heart of the school’s work’. They were particularly 
impressed with our approach to the school’s curriculum com-
menting that, ‘pupils are provided with valuable experiences that 
enrich their learning’.  Teaching is reported as being ‘creative and 
engaging, providing pupils with exciting opportunities to develop 
their creative and artistic skills.’ 

The report also highlights that pupils ‘enjoy being at school,’  and  
‘display good concentration skills, they show perseverance and 
develop their problem solving and thinking skills well’. Estyn also 
recognised the significant work undertaken by the school in devel-
oping pupil voice commenting that ‘the school encourages all  
pupils to take on responsibilities through participation in pupil 
voice groups’ which ‘develops pupils citizenship skills through 
contributing to the school community’. and  pleasingly, the report 
has identified how we‘ celebrate diversity and raise awareness of 
pupils’ different cultural backgrounds’. 
 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank all staff who work 
with passion and care every day in providing the best possible 
opportunities for our pupils and to my governing body for their 
strategic contribution and support they give.  To our pupils, my 
sincere thanks for everything that they bring to the school and to 
you as parents/carers for your continued support. It takes all the 
people mentioned above to make the school what it is today.  
You will not be surprised to know however, that we collectively 
remain ambitious for even further improvement going forward.  
 
 Yours sincerely,     

 Mrs  Lisa Davies  

A message from the Governors 

The governors are very proud to have been part of 
the recent Estyn inspection and delighted that 
the outstanding achievements of the school have 
been recognised.  
 

Our heartfelt thanks and congratulations to all 
involved but especially to the staff. Your hard 
work, dedication, and commitment to providing 
high-quality education has truly paid off, and you 
should be proud of this accomplishment. 
 

Your success is a testament to the exceptional 
efforts of the staff, students, and the entire 
school community.  

Keep up the great work! 

Llantrisant Governing Body 

Estyn Report 

Parents and Carers Inspection Report Llantrisant Primary School 

Full Inspection Report Llantrisant Primary School 

https://shorturl.at/itCQV
https://shorturl.at/iklO0

